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October 31, 2017 

RE: Advanced Energy Gross Receipt Tax, Reinstatement of Section 7-9-114: Advanced energy 
deduction; gross receipts and compensating taxes, retroactive to 2017 and extended through 2021 

Dear Mr. Chair Carlos R. Cisneros and Committee Members of the Revenue Stabilization and Tax 
Policy Committee: 

RPCS (RP Construction Services Inc.) is one of the many companies in our group supporting the 
reinstatement of the Advanced Energy Gross Receipts Tax Deduction in New Mexico. This company 
has a long-term investment outlook into the solar energy market, as well as local venture into the city of 
Albuquerque. 

By approving the Advance Energy Gross Receipts Tax Deduction, this would benefit the continued 
production ofRPCS supplies and investments into the local Albuquerque market, which employs about 
50 employees. Supporting the local community and the ability to provide New Mexicans with 
competitive living wages, is one of the many positive outcomes of advocating for a solar industry 
business like RP Constructions Services in the New Mexico state. 

This group member supports the retroactive reinstatement of the Advanced Energy Deduction and 
intends to work with sponsors, committee members and stakeholders as needed to present a bill for 
consideration in the up-and-coming regular session. RPCS urges Committee Members of the revenue 
Stabilization and the Tax Policy Committee, to support such a bill that will promote job creation, 
stimulate local economies, and expand a viable energy resource. 

Sincerely, 

�)� 
Eben Russell 
President 
RPCS (RP Construction Services Inc.) 

305 Dela Vina Avenue, Monterey, CA 93940 
www.rpcs.com 
f 831.325.0107 
o 855.428.3000
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e eben@rpcs.com
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October 31, 2017 

RE: Advanced Energy Gross Receipt Tax, Reinstatement of Section 7-9-114: Advanced energy deduction; 

gross receipts and compensating taxes, retroactive to 2017 and extended through 2021 

Dear Mr. Chair Carlos R. Cisneros and Committee Members of the Revenue Stabilization and Tax Policy 

Committee: 

Array Technologies, Inc. is one of the many companies in our group supporting the reinstatement of the 

Advanced Energy Gross Receipts Tax Deduction in New Mexico.  

Array Technologies is the global leader in the design and manufacture of large scale solar tracking 

systems and has been manufacturing solar products in Albuquerque, New Mexico since 1989.  Array has 

supplied more than 20,000 reliable solar trackers and more than 6 gigawatts to commercial and utility-

scale solar projects around the globe. Throughout our history, we have exclusively focused on designing 

and manufacturing solar tracking equipment in the state.  

We have a long-term investment outlook into the solar energy market, we are headquartered in 

Albuquerque and undertake the primary functions of running international business including supply 

NM jobs.  

By approving the Advance Energy Gross Receipts Tax Deduction, this would benefit the continued 

operations of Array Technologies and including the substantial investments into the Albuquerque 

market, which directly employs approximately 300 people locally.  Supporting the local community and 

the ability to provide New Mexicans with competitive living wages, is one of the many positive outcomes 

of advocating for a solar industry business like Array Technologies in New Mexico. 

This group member supports the retroactive reinstatement of the Advanced Energy Deduction and 

intends to work with sponsors, committee members and stakeholders as needed to present a bill for 

consideration in the up-and-coming regular session. Array Technologies urges Committee Members of 

the revenue Stabilization and the Tax Policy Committee, to support such a bill that will promote job 

creation, stimulate local economies, and expand a viable energy resource. 

Sincerely, 

Ron Corio 

CEO 

Array Technologies, Inc. 




